
 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF CAMDEN 

 

NOTICE # 1 

 

Please take notice that RFP #22-17 “SPECIAL COUNSEL – GENERAL 

LEGAL SERVICES” scheduled for Tuesday, July 19, 2022 at 11:00 a.m. 

has been canceled in order to revise the specifications. The City will return 

any proposals received unopened. 

  

Lateefah Chandler 

Purchasing Agent 

 

June 30, 2022 

 

 


